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VISVA-BHARATI

NOTIFICATION

In line with the UGC’s DO dated 22 November 2024, all Bhavanas are requested to organize (at least two
programmes) seminars, awareness programs, webinars, workshops, social media campaign etc. involving
the students, staff and faculty members to create awareness for eliminating gender-based violence from
the society. The programme may be organized in between 13" December, 2024 and 20 December, 2024

in association with the Women’s Cell/ICC/Women’s Studies Centre of the University.

A brief report with photographs may be sent to the following email ID of the Women’s Cell, for record.
A copy of the UGC’s D.O. letter is enclosed.

Email ID : we.vb@yvisva-bharati.ac.in
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No. REG/Notity/156/344/2024-25 Regi cting)
Dated: 12/42/2024 Visva-Bharati
Copy to : frganat :
Reaistrar (Acting)
1) Directors/ Adhyakshas of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas Visva-Bharati

2) Chairperson, ICC

3) In-charge, Women’s Studies Centre

4) Chairperson, Women’s Cell of Visva-Bharati

5) Joint Registrar & C. S. to Vice-Chancellor

6) P.A.to Registrar

7) University webmaster - to upload it in the University website.



